
 

Headteacher’s Welcome 
 
It is my pleasure to welcome you and your 
child to Foxdale Primary School.  
 
Starting school is a new and exciting 
adventure for you and your child, but we 
are very aware that it can also be quite 
daunting. Please be assured that we will do all we can to 
make sure both you and your child feel safe, secure and 
happy as you join us. We will do our best to help the 
children get settled into their new environment as 
seamlessly as possible.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and your child at our 
transition events over the coming months. Please see our 
New Starters page on the school website for more 
information. https://foxdale.sch.im/ 
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries or concerns 
please get in touch by e-mailing enquiries@foxdale.sch.im. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Miss Anna Griffiths 
Headteacher 
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